
I have pleasure in recommending and endorsing the follcming 
gentlemen as delegates to represent the Henry Phipps Institute for the 
Study, Treatment and Prevention of Tuberculosis at the Meeting of the 
Tube~culosis Cornmittee to be held at the Col lege of Physicians, ~hirteenth 
and locust Streets, Philadelphia, Pa., on March 28th at half past three, 

Drs. Walsh, Stanton, McCarthy, Hatfield and Landis. 

Geo. E. Gordon, 
Secretary & Treasurer. 
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